

#### **John 15:20 ESV**

Remember the word that I said to you:

"A servant is not greater than his master."

If they persecuted me, they will also persecute you.



#### The Wait is Over!

Backyard Bible Camps – July 8-12
Please be in prayer for the interns and volunteers, as well as the children who will come to camp and their families.

We exist to see God glorify Himself by saving, shaping, and sending broken people like us.

# Upcoming Events

## **Elder Affirmation: Wes Sommer**

The elders have affirmed Wes Sommer as a potential elder and look forward to a congregational vote on July 14.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Vince Wallman, Chair of the Board.

#### A/V Personnel Needed!

If you are interested in learning to run the soundboard and/or projection during our services, please contact the church office.

# **Musically Inclined?**

If you play an instrument or sing and would like to audition for the Worship Team, please contact Joel G.

# **Ways to Give**

If you would like to set up a recurring offering using your credit card or give via e-transfer, contact the church office for more information.

# **Guest Speakers**

July 28 – Emmanuel Gwayumba August 4 – Archie Murray September 1 – Noel McMaster

## **For Your Information**

Pastor Thomas will be away from July 14-20. Pastor Tim will be away from July 22-August 5.



#### Sunday, July 7

10:30 AM - Lord's Table Message: The Hatred of the World Text: John 15:18-25

#### Monday, July 8-12

Backyard Bible Camps in Eastwood Housing Complexes 10:00 AM-12:00 PM @ the Village 1:00-3:00 PM @ the Court

## **Tuesday, July 9**

9:30 AM – Women of Power 9:30 AM – Men's Coffee

#### Wednesday, July 10

8:15 PM - Men's Basketball (Contact the church to be added to the notification list.)

## Thursday, July 11

10:00 AM - Prayer Meeting

# Sunday, July 14

10:30 AM - Worship Service 7:00 PM - Jr & Sr High Summer Sizzler @ the Sommers'



#### We want to keep in touch!

If you haven't already done so, please fill in a Directory Information and Permission to Contact form, available at the Welcome Center.

If you don't have a mail folder and would like one, please contact the church office.